
Migration Studies Workshop: Spring 2022 CFP Work in Progress  

Applications due January 24th 2022 

 

The Boston Area Migration Studies Workshop invites proposals for participation 

in our Spring 2022 work in progress series.  The goal of the Workshop is to foster 

a community of scholars, build networks and promote social science studies of 

international migration from a range of methodologies and perspectives.   

For Spring 2022, we welcome submissions from graduate students, faculty and 

applied researchers who wish to present and receive feedback on their work in 

preparation, whether it is a conference paper, a journal article, a book chapter or a 

research proposal.  

Selected applicants will prepare a draft paper for circulation to participants prior to 

the Workshop meeting. In consultation with Workshop organizers, they will have 

the opportunity to invite two experts in the field to offer comments on their work.   

In order to apply, please fill out this google form (CFP Work in Progress). You 

will be asked to upload a current cv, as well as an extended abstract for your paper 

(1200-1500 words). There are also a series of questions about the intended goal or 

outcome of the work in preparation, schedule availability, and possible expert 

discussants to comment on your work.    

 

Please submit proposals by January 24th 2022. 

Direct questions to Nazli Kibria (nkibria@bu.edu) and Cheryl Llewellyn 

(Cheryl_Llewellyn@uml.edu), Organizers of Works in Progress, Migration 

Workshop 

 

 

  

   

https://www.bu.edu/ciss/community/workshops/
https://forms.gle/imeN6EwSVQY2aWun7
mailto:nkibria@bu.edu

